

2020 nbst

11 February 2019

Mr Dave Percival St Michael and All Angels Lower Church Road Sandhurst GU47 8HN

Dear Dave,

Re: Stained Glass Windows Repairs – Second Installation

I am writing to confirm as you asked, that the work to the windows seems to have been undertaken to a good standard by Salisbury Glass.

I was able to visit the site later in the day of their second reinstallation and had the opportunity of meeting the contractors again. It was an interesting visit, ladders and scaffold were still available and to I had the opportunity of seeing the second piece of work at close quarters. They seem to have completed this to a good standard for you and I would suggest that their invoice is settled.

Yours sincerely,

Neil Barr Director DLK Architects

